

Principal Emma Skae BSc BEd MA NPQH

Date: 21/10/2022

## **Cultural Gala update**

Dear Parent/Carer,

Please be aware that our cultural gala tickets are now available in 'school shop' on your parent Arbor account and you have the option to buy up to 3 tickets. If you'd like more than three tickets, please contact me (andrea.campbell@walthamstow-academy.org) for availability. Early bird tickets are £3.50 - and they will be available to purchase until Sunday 30 October. There are a limited number of early bird tickets available, once they are sold the cost for tickets will be £4. We look forward to seeing you all on 3 November 5.30-7.50 pm.

Kind regards,

Andrea Campbell

**Assistant Principal** 

Walthamstow Academy

Billet Road Walthamstow London E17 5DP

t: 020 8527 3750

e: info@walthamstow-academy.org















Walthamstow Academy
Billet Road
Walthamstow
R London E17 5DP
Tel 020 8527 3750

Email: info@walthamstow-academy.org